Toilet Policy
Please ensure that all gymnasts have used the bathroom before each session to minimise class disruption.
In the event that a gymnast needs assistance during the session, whether this be in the preschool sessions or the after-school sessions, then the parent/carer must meet the child at the bottom of the stairs and use the toilet facilities located at the front of building opposite the entrance door.
Adults are NOT permitted into the children’s/gymnasts toilets or changing areas that Upstarts provides in the gym area, this includes all parents/carers/helpers and coaches.
ALL adults and all other children they have with them who are not participating in sessions, must use the front entrance toilets that are provided, including a baby changing area which is situated in the disabled toilet.
Thank you,
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